
 

Harris County Civil Courts at Law to cancel in-person proceedings 
Tuesday due to potential for inclement weather and dangerous road 

conditions 
 
Jan. 17, 2025 — Harris County Civil Courts at Law is canceling all in-person proceedings 
scheduled for Tuesday, Jan. 21, 2025, due to inclement weather and the potential for dangerous road 
conditions. 
 
All in-person proceedings set for Tuesday will be rescheduled. This includes in-person proceedings set on the 
dockets for each of the four Harris County Civil Courts at Law, as well as the docket run by Harris County 
Civil Courts at Law Associate Judge Jermaine Thomas.  
 
Some online hearings scheduled for Tuesday will proceed as planned. Email the court to which your case is 
assigned if you have questions. 
 
If your case was rescheduled, you can find your new court date by contacting your attorney or the court to 
which your case is assigned, or monitoring the Harris County Clerk’s website: 
www.cclerk.hctx.net/applications/websearch/Home.aspx. 
 
Stay Informed 
Should anything change, updates will be posted on social media and our website: www.ccl.hctx.net. Please 
continue to monitor both for the latest information about weather closures.   
 
Want to be notified directly about court closures? Sign up for Harris County Courts emergency closure email 
and text alerts: bit.ly/HarrisCoCourtClosures. 
 
In the meantime, stay safe and stay warm. 
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